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PLEASE DO NOT OPEN
OR USE CAN UNTIL MAY 1st, 2022

Coastal Environmental Services is very excited 
to be your new provider for Solid Waste Collec-
tion. We will begin servicing your area effective 
May 1st. Your current service day(s) will remain 
the same. As we begin service on May 1st, we 
wanted to share some things that we felt would 
be helpful. 

• You are receiving One (1) – Coastal Environmental 
Services Cart prior to May 1st. The number that is on 
your cart is being scanned and the   number will be 
entered into our system along with your location. 

• Additional Cart(s) may be rented directly from CES 
for $1.00 each per month. The rental fee must be 
paid up front for an entire year. 

• CART CONTENT ONLY – please place all solid waste 
in your cart(s). Please do not overfill the cart(s). The 
lid should not be open more than 6 inches. 

•Cart(s) should be placed no more than 3 feet from 
the curb. Cart(s) should be placed at least 3 feet from 
any vehicle, mailbox, fire hydrant, power pole or other 
object. 

•All garbage carts and bulky waste piles should NOT 
be placed under overhanging lines or trees.

Your Locally Owned Waste & Debris Partner



228.299.0537
Hancock County

www.ces-la.com
Coastal Environmental Services complies with all applicable 

Federal Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) 
standards, rules, and regulations. 
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Please contact our office if you have any questions. You can call us at 
228-299-0537 or email us at info@ces-ms.com. Please visit our website 
at www.ces-la.com and our Facebook page at 
Coastal Environmental Services – Hancock County.

•Please place the handle of your cart(s) toward your 
house (cart should open toward the street).

•We will not access any private driveways, private 
gravel roads etc.

•Handicap customers will need to contact our office 
to set up handicap service. Please contact our office 
and number listed below for information on required 
documents. 

•Small, round personal carts will not be serviced, all 
normal collection trash will need to be placed in our 
95-gallon cart or one similar in shape and size.

•Recycle drop sites will still be available throughout 
the county. Please contact our office for information 
on where these are located if you are unaware.

Your Locally Owned Waste & Debris Partner


